
UK supports integration of women in
the armed forces and OSCE Code of
Conduct
Ambassador Neil Bush voices strong UK support for the Code of Conduct and
welcomes OSCE’s discussion on the integration of women in the armed forces.

http://www.government-world.com/uk-supports-integration-of-women-in-the-armed-forces-and-osce-code-of-conduct/
http://www.government-world.com/uk-supports-integration-of-women-in-the-armed-forces-and-osce-code-of-conduct/
http://www.government-world.com/uk-supports-integration-of-women-in-the-armed-forces-and-osce-code-of-conduct/

